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Rhyner and Cunha of P.W. Grosser pass Leadership in
Energy and Environmental Design (LEED) exam
August 07, 2009 - Front Section

John Rhyner, CPG and Tammy Cunha of P.W. Grosser Consulting passed the Leadership in
Energy and Environmental Design (LEED) exam at the end of June, and are now LEED Accredited
Professionals (LEED AP). Both Rhyner and Cunha are committed to providing environmental and
engineering services that will assist their clients to reach sustainable goals.
Rhyner, is a senior project manager of the firm with 23 years of experience specializing in the
evaluation & design of Geothermal Systems. Cunha is an architectural designer with the firm and
had 15 years of valuable experience in residential and commercial building design and construction .
Dr. Paul Grosser, CEO and fellow employees of PWGC commended Rhyner and Cunha on their
achievement of receiving this accreditation.
PWGC is a multidisciplinary firm founded by Paul Grosser, PhD, PE in 1990 providing federal, state,
municipal and private clients with quality environmental consulting and engineering services. PWGC
has 50 diverse professionals including civil, chemical, and environmental engineers,
hydrogeologists, geologists, and environmental scientists.
PWGC has over 18 years of experience specializing in a wide range of services including energy
conservation and sustainability; civil/site, water/wastewater engineering; hazardous/non?hazardous
waste management; comprehensive environmental, environmental/regulatory compliance;
redevelopment, site assessments & remediation; natural resource management; and brownfield
redevelopment consulting. PWGC provides these services to a multitude of clients ranging from
developers and financial institutions, to municipalities and federal agencies. Some of our clients
include the Suffolk County Departments of Public Works and Health Services, Town of Oyster Bay,
Village of Lindenhurst, Incorporated Village of Freeport, North Fork Bank, Independence Community
Bank, Rechler Equity Partners, Reckson Associates, Allstate Insurance, New York City Housing
Authority, New York City Department of Design and Construction and Benjamin Development
Company. Additional information may be obtained online from www.pwgrosser.com.
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